
  

 

            

  

 

 Year 6 Newsletter 

            Summer 2 

Important Dates 

 

21 Jun - Class photos 

5 Jul - Sports Day 

7 Jul - Y6 Disco 

w/c 10 Jul - Transition Week 

18 Jul - Summer Fete 

19 Jul - 20 Jul Residential Trip 

21 Jul - Y6 Leavers Assembly 

Home Learning 

Weekly homework is set every 

Friday and is due back into 

class on the following 

Thursday. 

 

Weekly 

homework is: 

• Spellings 

• Maths 

• Reading 

 

The half-termly homework is 

NRich and is due back at the 

end of the Summer Term.  

PE 

This half-term, Britannia will be 

doing athletics, while Canberra will 

be swimming.  PE is timetabled to 

take place every Friday. Please 

ensure your child has the correct PE kit in school.  

 

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome back to the Summer term. We hope you had an enjoyable 

half-term. We have an exciting half-term, including learning, 

residentials, celebrations and transitions to High School. 

 

In Mathematics, the children focus on 

revising and deepening their 

mathematical knowledge. In Writing, the 

children write a fractured fairytale 

focusing on dialogue to convey action 

and parenthesis to add extra information. 

In Reading, the children are reading 

‘Dare To Be You’ by Matthew Syed, 

which is about believing in yourself and 

knowing that you are fantastic! 

 

Within the broader 

curriculum, the 

children will learn about Evolution, Globalisation 

and The Suffragettes.  

 

In other work, we shall support the children to 

prepare for their transition to high school. 

 

Miss Gabriel, Mrs Bishop and Mrs A McArdle 

The Y6 team 

Home Reading Challenge 

This half-term, your child 

has been set the challenge 

of reading 25 times. All 

home reading must be 

completed by 17 July 2023. 

Please visit our website for more information. https://www.admiralsacademy.co.uk/ 


